DECEMBER

December 3: Hanging of the Greens, no First Kids

December 10: Children's Christmas Program 10:00 a.m.

Please join us for our Children's Christmas program Sunday, December 10, at 10:00 a.m. in the sanctuary. Our children have been practicing and are excited to share the joy of Christmas with you!

First Kids are collecting children's-size gloves and socks to donate to the Mary Hill Family Service Center during the month of December.

Our children's Sunday school is in need of teachers, assistants, Play-Doh, glue sticks, and painters tape.









Director of Children's Ministries: Holly Newman Contact Information:





Top Floor Youth content on back!





Thank you to the Biretz family for hosting a bonfire for Top Floor Youth. We enjoyed some much needed fellowship while having the best s'more concoction in town!

LUMINARY FUNDRAISER

HELP LIGHT FUMC OZARK'S FRONT STEPS AND SIDEWALK DURING OUR CHRISTMAS EVE CANDLELIGHT SERVICE. LUMINARIES CAN BE PURCHASED IN MEMORY OR HONOR OF A LOVED ONE FOR \$5 EACH. PLEASE SUBMIT ORDERS TO THE CHURCH OFFICE BY SUNDAY, DECEMBER 17, 2023.



PRAY FOR TOP FLOOR YOUTH IN DECEMBER

AS WE ENTER THE HOLIDAY SEASON, PLEASE KEEP TOP FLOOR YOUTH IN YOUR PRAYERS.

-MAY THE YOUTH EXPERIENCE PEACE AS THEY PREPARE FOR TESTS AND EXAMS AT THE END OF THE FALL SEMESTER.

-MAY THE YOUTH KNOW GRACE AND COMPASSION AS THEY ENTER INTO MYRIAD FAMILY SITUATIONS OVER THE HOLIDAYS.

-MAY FUNDRAISERS FOR THE UPCOMING SKI TRIP BE SUCCESSFUL SO ALL MAY ENJOY A WEEKEND OF FELLOWSHIP, WORSHIP, AND THE SLOPES.

-MAY THE YOUTH GET SOME MUCH NEEDED REST OVER WINTER BREAK.





CHURCH OF OZARK